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July 27, 2011

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
PubLic Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Teresa R. Rosenberger
State President — NH
900 Elm Street, 16th floor
Manchester, NH 03101

RE: Revision to the letter for NH PU 83— Exchange and Network Services — Construction;
Localities and xchanges of Connection; Exchange Maps; Other Services DT 11-152

Dear Ms. Howland:

This letter revises a filing that was submitted to the NHPUC on June 30, 2011 for effect August 1,
2011 consisting of:

NH PUC No.83

Part/Section Revision of Page Original of
Pages
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F. nit
nica ons

In this filing FairPoint Communications — NNE proposed several modifications. Part A, Section 2
has been updated to strengthen early termination language for new construction. Also, some
language was corrected, information about Exchange Maps was updated and Service through
Miscellaneous Common Carriers was removed because we currently have no subscribers, and
FairPoint no longer wants to offer this service.

The original letter referenced a correction of Exhibit 5.1.6-Ito remove a Massachusetts Location as a
Locality and Exchange of Connection. This change has not been made, and should not have been
included in this package.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and its enclosures by signing or stamping and dating the
receipt copy of this letter.

Sinc ely,

T resa~~

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


